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This is a draft of the proposal relating to late fees for dog licenses.  Current law requires
counties to publish two notices about the dog licensing requirement, one in January
and one in March, with the March notice including information about the late fee.  This
draft moves the requirement to include information about the late fee to the January
notice.  An alternative would be to eliminate the requirement for a March notice.

Please let me know if you have any questions or want any changes to this draft.
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